
 
 
 
 
 
 

Placement and Residential Licensing Unit 
P.O. Box 1437, Slot S140, Little Rock, AR 72203‐1437 
P: 501.682.8590 F: 501.683.6060 TDD: 501.682.1550 

 

We Care. We Act. We Change Lives. 
humanservices.arkansas.gov 

  

Notice of Serious Incident 

Case Number: 022070 

Date of Incident: 1/28/2024 

Date Received:6/17/2024 

 

Facility Name: Little Creek Behavioral Health 

Facility Number:255 

Incident Type: Licensing 

Report Description: Licensing received the following email "Attached is documentation of a 
suicide attempt that occurred at Little Creek Behavioral Health on 01/28/24. This incident 
was identified through record review for an unrelated incident.  

 
. Based on the documentation we have received it was also not reported to 

PRLU. We are aware that OLTC does not provide oversight of this facility but have copied 
OLTC in hopes that assistance will be provided in identifying how the facility can be held 
accountable for failing to report serious occurrences to  

" This information will be accepted as a complaint and investigated. 

 

Interim Action Narrative:  

 

 

Maltreatment Narrative:                                                             

 

 

Licensing Narrative:  6/18/2024 Program Coordinator reviewed complaint for licensing 
concerns. Program Manager emailed facility requesting a copy of the incident report, 
nursing notes, and/or corrective actions taken. Facility reported no corrective action was 
taken. That all chemicals at facility are non-toxic. 6/20/2024, facility provided MDS paper 
work. 7/1/2024, Program Coordinator contacted facility with additional questions. 
7/3/2024, facility reported that resident's behavior was considered a self-harm attempt. 



 
 

 

 

Resident's vital signs were checked every 15 minutes for 2 hours. 7/8/2024, Program 
Coordinator inquired about plan implemented to assure that residents do not access to 
chemicals. 7/15/2024, Program Coordinator inquired if resident was still at the facility. 
Program Coordinator will scheduled a day and time to review resident's chart. 7/17/2024, 
Program Coordinator visited facility, reviewed resident's file, and spoke with resident. 
Facility provided a copy of their cleaning cart protocol. 7/22/2024-Program manager 
emailed the facility for additional follow up. 7/23/2024- Program manager received an email 
from Jlynn Perkins that staff were re-educated on the cleaning cart protocol 7/18/2024.  
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